
 

 

 

Governor vacancy at Mount Charles School 

Are you passionate about our future generations? Do you want to make difference to 

young people? Would you like to develop your own skills? Do you have some time to 

give to our wonderful community? Have you ever thought about becoming a school 

governor.......? 

Mount Charles School is currently seeking new individuals to join our Local Governing 

Board (LGB). Our governors come from a range of different backgrounds, skills and 

experience but all share a common interest of wanting the best possible education 

for the children of our school. 

The LGB has an important role in challenging and supporting the school to operate 

effectively and holding school leaders to account.  

We would be delighted to hear from anyone who:-  

• Is interested in children’s education and the performance of the school  

• Is community spirited and would like to represent the community  

• Has time and the energy for the role  

• Is able to work well as part of a team 

• Has an enquiring mind and the confidence to ask questions and debate issues that 

affect the school 

• Can consider matters objectively and make informed judgements. 

We are looking for community governors and parent governors to join the LGB from 

September 2022. The role is for a four-year term and involves meetings 

approximately every half term. 

If you would like to learn more about supporting the school in this way, please email 

Katie Chandler, Chair of the LGB, at kchandler@gov.celtrust.org. 
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